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November 2023  

Dear Neighbor, 
  
Thank you, thank you, thank you! 
  
We truly appreciate your support of the Conservancy for Ridgewood Public Lands and 
the accomplishments we have achieved as a result. 
  
Now, in our second decade, we plan to continue to expand the Children’s Sensory and 
Butterfly Garden located behind the Stable. Have you visited it yet? It is a unique and 
beautiful place which offers many exploratory, play and fun opportunities for children 
and families alike. We will also continue to improve our previous projects including 
Memorial Park at Van Neste Square and North Broad Street. 
  
At the Stable, because of your generosity, we have been able to purchase and install 
several pieces of outdoor play equipment and a variety of large-scale musical 
instruments. These promote education through the senses, heighten the appreciation 
of the outdoors and nature while providing opportunities to learn about the 
environment, birds, and insects. In 2024, we plan to enhance the garden by adding 
more plantings, play equipment and musical instruments for the delight of the youth 
and families of our beautiful Village. 
  
Please join us in this venture!  Your donation allows the Conservancy to serve our 
Village Community in this very special way. 
  
 
With best regards, 

 
Cynthia Halaby 
President 


